
City and Borough of Sitka 

January 12, 2015 

Patrick Williams 
209 Moller A venue 
Sitka AK 99835 

Dear Patrick, 

100 Li11coln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835 

Coast Guard City, USA 

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your 
personal contributions of time and service to our community. 

The Health Needs and Human Services Commission relies on the guidance 
and leadership of its board members; your commitment and personal 
sacrifice on behalf of this organization has indeed been helpful. The whole 
community is indebted to you for your valuable insight. 

· We wish you all the best and hope that you will find a way to stay involved 
in the future . 

Warmest wishes, 

Melissa Henshaw 
Assistant Clerk 

Providing for today ... preparing for tomorrow 



City and Borough of Sitka 

January 12, 2015 

Lori Hart 
100 Winchester Way 
Sitka AK 99835 

Dear Lori, 

100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835 

Coast Guard City, USA 

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your 
personal contributions of time and service to our community. 

The Hospital Board relies on the guidance and leadership of its board 
members; your comrnihnent and personal sacrifice on behalf of this 
organization has indeed been helpful. The whole community is indebted to 
you for your valuable insight. 

We wish you all the best and hope that you will find a way to stay involved 
in the future. 

Warmest wishes, 

Melissa Henshaw 
Assistant Clerk 

Providing for today ... preparing for tomorrow 



City and Borough of Sitka 

January 16, 2015 

Pauline Fredrickson 
PO Box 416 
Sitka AK 99835 

Dear Pauline, 

100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835 

Coast Guard City, USA 

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your 
personal contributions of time and service to our community. 

The Hospital Board relies on the guidance and leadership of its board 
members; your commitment and personal sacrifice on behalf of this 
organization has indeed been helpful. The whole community is indebted to 
you for your valuable insight. 

We wish you all the best and hope that you will find a way to stay involved 
in the future. 

Warmest wishes, 

Melissa Henshaw 
Assistant Clerk 

Providing for today ... preparing for tomorrow 


